
Houghton Township Budget Planning Meeting 

Summary of the budget planning meeting held on February 12, 2024.  Call to order by Ray 

Chase, Supervisor at 6:00 p.m. Present:  Ray Chase, Mary Long, Tom Hall, Wanda Kolb 

The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 

Members in attendance reviewed the budgets which were prepared based on the amounts 

projected at the January 8, 2024 meeting. No changes were made to the Bridge Restoration 

Fund, the Township Square and Pavilion Fund, the Cemetery Fund, or the Water Fund. The 

general fund included adding funds to election 201901, printing and advertising; increasing 

postage 209730 and miscellaneous 209965 for Assessor’s office, increasing Township Building 

wages 265702, FICA/MC 265715 and Repairs and Maintenance 265930, and increasing Parks 

and Recreation Supplies 751727. The income was projected. 

The completed budget will be available for review at the March Public Budget Hearing on March 

18 at 5:30 p.m. and adopted at the regular meeting at 6 p.m. 

Adjourn:  6:27 p.m. 

 

_________________________________ 

Wanda Kolb, Clerk                                                                                                                                                             

Houghton Township 

 

CERTIFICATION 

I, the undersigned, Wanda Kolb, the appointed Clerk for the Township of Houghton, Keweenaw 

County, Michigan, DO CERTIFY that the foregoing is a true and complete copy of the certain 

proceedings taken by the Township Board of said Township at a special budget planning meeting 

held on the 12th day of February, 2024 

 

__________________________________ 

Wanda Kolb, Clerk                                                                                                                                                         

Houghton Township 

 


